
   

20th March 2019 
 
Dear Parent 
 

The Month of March is dedicated to St Joseph 
 
 
Y5L Class Mass – Friday 22nd  March 
All welcome to join Miss Hall and her class for Mass on Friday.  We join the children in prayer 
and simplicity as we offer all our concerns, confusion and grief to our God.  Class Masses 
begin at 9:15am.   
 
Mrs Fernandez  RIP 
Many of you will know the desperately sad news of Mrs Fernandez’s sudden and untimely 
death last weekend.   There are no adequate words at such times and we grieve with the 
family in their desolation.  Our prayers, love and deepest condolences go to Lola, her brother 
and father, Mr Fernandez-Trillo.  May God, in His mercy, grant Dolores peace and joy in her 
heavenly home and may His strength abide with the family and all who love her. 
 
Parents’  Evenings 
Tonight and tomorrow, Thursday – appointments are all arranged.   Please remember that this 
appointment is 10 minutes – we need to keep to time so that everyone has their fair share of 
consultation about their child.  If you need more time, make another, alternative appointment.  
Thank you, as always, for your support of each other and the staff. 
 
School Dinners 
Mrs Shepherd has asked me to remind parents that they must notify her if there is a change 
in dinner arrangements within the school day.  If your child is currently having packed lunch 
and changes to school dinners, we MUST be notified in writing so that arrangements can be 
made to order more food. The same applies to those who change from school dinners to 
packed lunches.   Thank you. 
 

Walk with Me…  
 
…Lead me into the light of Christ, that I may walk in the light, by the light and for the light, … 
as the Light that illuminates every person has come into the world.  
 

 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Helena Cusack 
Headteacher 
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